
 

 

 

BART UPDATE: 
Spear Street Entrance Closure during Super Bowl 50 

Saturday, January 30th- Sunday, February 7th  
 

After much discussion and rumor about limited access/full closure of 
the ENTRANCE to BART at Market and Spear Streets, a decision has 
been reached and is verified by several sources.   
 
All Embarcadero Station portals will be open throughout Super Bowl 
City with the exception of the entrance at Market and Spear Streets 
which will be closed Saturday, January 30th- Sunday, February 7th. It 
will, however, be open during the peak morning commute hours 
(6:45- 9:45 AM) on weekday mornings, February 1st- 5th, with the 
support of SFPD. The entrance will remain closed all day on the 
weekends.  
 
Please refer to the SFMTA Super Bowl 50 Pedestrian Routes Map 
for additional assistance. The blue dots on this map represent BART 
portals. 
  
Please refer to the official BART post and map for more information 
regarding this matter and how to navigate around the Spear Street 
closure.   

 

 
Please visit our website for current traffic conditions and register to win prizes! 
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